
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th January 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Please may we remind all parents/carers that all children should be accompanied by an adult on the 
playground in the morning until 8:50 when the school bell rings.  

 

Only Year 6 children may walk to school on their own providing we have a parental consent form filled 
in for them to do this, we also need consent for children walking home alone. 

Consent is required to safeguard children and this is uploaded on to their school profile. 

 

We have updated the consent form and this will need completing for any Year 6 child who walks to 
school alone or walks home after school, parents with Year 5 children can only give consent from the 
summer term. 

Children in all other years and children in Year 5 from autumn to spring term must be accompanied by 
an adult to and from school each day. 

If your collection list needs updating please contact the School Office with the name, number and 
relationship to the child of the person you want adding. 

 

May we also remind parents/carers that if children bring mobile phones into school because they are 
walking to school, walking home or for any other reason the mobile phone must be handed into the 
school office at the beginning of the day and collected when school finishes. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

C Akroyd 

Vice Principal.  

 

 

 

 


